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Ventura County Sheriff's Office Sergeant Ron Helus 

     

     "We stand with the Ventura County Sheriff's Office, the people of Thousand Oaks, and all of 
those grieving today's tragedy.  We honor the ultimate sacrifice of the hero Sgt. Ron Helus 
who, along with the other first responders, rushed in at their own great peril to save countless 
lives of people they did not even know. 

     The men and women of the San Diego County Sheriff's Department offer their thoughts and 
prayers to all of those involved during this incredibly difficult time." 
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